
ONLINE MIDWINTER SEMINAR REPORTS 

By Ben Dressler 

 
I’d have to call the Mythopoeic Society’s first Online Midwinter Seminar a success! There was so 

much work put in and in my opinion it certainly didn’t disappoint. I had a lot of fun hosting the 
Witcher game stream and I got to attend some wonderful papers. I was expecting a feeling of 
disconnectedness, given that this was all virtual and not in-person, but I was pleasantly surprised to find 
that it felt nearly as warm and social as my monthly in-person meetings with our local MythSoc discussion 
group, Writers of the Rohirrim. It was a lovely time, and I can’t wait to do it again! 
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